Nine coastal communities to benefit
from funding awards

The Department of Agriculture Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
announced that £835,000 Coastal Communities Fund support has been awarded to
nine projects.

£112,000 resurfacing scheme on
Killeavy Road, Newry

A £112,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Killeavy Road, Newry will
commence on Monday 2 September 2019.

Agroforestry EFS event at Loughgall

All aspects of agroforestry, including tree establishment, grazing
management, biodiversity, soil improvement and economics will be covered at
an agroforestry EFS event at the AFBI Deerpark farm, Drumilly Road, Loughgall
on Thursday 5 September 2019.

Help steer DAERA’s use of science

The Department of Agriculture Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) is
seeking views on a strategy framework to guide and direct how the Department
will utilise science over the next 15 years in delivering services.
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DAERA asks for your views about forest
plans

Dr Denis McMahon, the Permanent Secretary for the Department of Agriculture,
Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has launched an Easy Read version of
the Forest Service'’s forestry planning scoping consultation document.
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